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Dates for 
your diary:  
PACER 
 

4th April 
Y5 ‘Have I 
got news for 
you’ 
competition 
 

6th April 
Easter egg 
competition 
 
Church 
service at 
9.30am 
 
7th April 
Break up for 
Easter 
 
24th April 
Summer 
term begins 
 
25th April 
Y1 & Y2 
Points 
Network 
Games at EIS 
– leaving 
school at 
8.30am 
 
 

Red Nose Day  

 
 

Thank you to everyone who donated and bought 

red noses and cakes, we raised £126.00! It was 

lovely to see a full hall of parents for our Poetry 

Jam performance. Well done to Year Five for 

winning the competition! 

 

Easter Celebrations 
We are holding our annual Easter egg competition on 

Thursday 6th April. Please bring your eggs to the hall 

and place on either the KS1 or KS2 table in the 

morning. We are also going to church for our Easter 

service on Thursday. The service will start at 9.30am 

and all are welcome to join us.  

 

Bouldering Championship 
Congratulations to our Year Six pupils who took 
part and got through to the final of the 
bouldering competition. We came fifth overall 
and Edith came fourth in the girls competition! 
 
 

Chinese Mandarin Club 
We are excited to be able to offer a Chinese Mandarin 
after school club for Y4,Y5,Y6 starting on Monday 24th 
April. Children will be learning the language and about 
Chinese culture and arts. Please see a separate letter 
about signing up for this club. 
 

Year Six SATs Week  
SATs for our Year Six pupils will take place between 8th-

12th May. We wish our pupils well.   
Uniform 

We have noticed recently some pupils are not wearing 
their school uniform. Please can you ensure your child is 
in uniform every day and that they bring a P.E. kit to 
school too.  
 

Coffee Mornings 

Parents hold coffee mornings every Monday at 9am in 
the hall. Everyone is welcome to stop by for a coffee 
and a chat. We have also arranged for Governors to 
attend so that parents/carers can have a voice. The 
Governor, Mike West, will be at the coffee morning on 
the 15th May. 
 
 
Have a great Easter holiday! 
 
Thank you 
 
Cath Thomas, Headteacher 
 


